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Dear Reham AL Jasser,

Thank you for choosing Wiley Editing Services. This manuscript, titled "One-year rotational relapse frequency
following conventional circumferential supracrestal fiberotomy," is very interesting. The paper was edited for
grammar, phrasing, and punctuation. In addition, many edits were made to further improve the flow and
readability of the text. Below, we highlight the areas of this paper that we focused on in our edit.

Certain edits were made to remove redundant, repetitive or unnecessary phrasing and to present the
information in a more straightforward manner.

Edits were made throughout your manuscript to ensure the correct use of punctuation, which helps to signal
to readers how to read a sentence and thus greatly aids in comprehension.

A variety of edits were made to ensure smooth transitions between sentences and to link related thoughts.
Sentence flow can be improved by ensuring the appropriate use of conjunctions and introductory words and
phrases.

Changes were made to verb tense, which often depends on the context, intended meaning and field of study.

Comments were left if further clarification would be helpful or confirmation of the meaning of the text was
necessary. Please review these comments and all our changes carefully for more detailed suggestions, as well
as to ensure that the final version of the manuscript is fully accurate.

Thank you again for using our editing services; we wish you the best of luck with your submission.

Best regards,
Sue M.

Senior Editor
Wiley Editing Services
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